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14 February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
Re:  Update on School Closure  
 
Just as we were about to open this morning, part of the roof, including roof tiles, started to fall into the 
main building, making the school site unsafe.  
 
The decision to close a school is never taken lightly, but the health and safety of pupils and staff is always 
our main priority.  
 
We currently have a team of builders onsite who are assessing the damage and will carry out a full 
inspection of the roof to ensure that it is safe.  They are hoping to fix the damage today, but I will receive 
an update later this afternoon on the progress with this.  
 
Whilst we are hoping to be open tomorrow, I will not be able to confirm this until all relevant checks have 
been done and the school site is safe.  
 
Work today will be set on Teams and pupils should access this in the normal way. 
 
Please keep checking the school website for updates.  
 
Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 

 
Mr D R Thompson 
Head Teacher 
 


